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The Century Club  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

ontana State 
University faculty 
who teach classes of 

100 or more students per 
section play, by virtue of their 
exposure, a vital role in shaping 
the educational experiences of 
many of our students.  Under the 
auspices of MSU’s Teaching & 
Learning Committee, these fa
are invited to participate in what 
we are calling “The Century Club

M

culty 

.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Having taught three or more of these large classes since 2007, we would 
like to extend a Century Club invitation to you to attend an inaugural 
luncheon meeting with the President. 
 
The purpose of this inaugural meeting, hosted by President Cruzado, is to gauge 
interest, suggest topics for future discussion, and to set an agenda for the next year. 
 
We hope you will join President Cruzado and members of the Teaching & Learning 
committee for lunch and an opportunity to share ideas and conversation about the key 
role you and other faculty have in so many of MSU students’ experiences. 
 
 

 

Thursday, May 6, 2010 
Room 235 SUB 

Discussion:  12:00-1:00 p.m. 
Lunch will be served 

 
 
 

Please RSVP to annea@montana.edu by Tuesday, May 4, 2010. 
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